
November 16, 2023 

To the City of Petaluma staff and the city attorneys of Petaluma, 

We as Youngstown residents are providing to you our petition of Youngstown 
residents with demands for the park owners of Youngstown, Three Pillars, and 
Daniel Weisfield and WGP management of the following: 

The original 55-year-old senior parks signs that have always been in place but 
were removed by management 2 weeks ago be put back up immediately at the 
front of Youngstown Park as well as throughout the community. 

Immediately remove the new signs, brochures, and the advertising on the web on 
the park owned new mobile homes up for sale that state all age park. 

We were not an all-age park in the past, new status change to park can not go 
forward Feb 1st as they noticed us with rules and regulations and the senior park 
overlay is law now. 

(7 Belle was sold last week as an all-age park unit) 

Deliver to all residents’ new rules and regulations that are for seniors as notated in 
the senior park overlay zoning designation, 

Youngstown management is attempting to use all age rules and regulations that 
cannot go into effect on Feb 1st. 

Void the 6 month noticed rules and regulations that Youngstown Park owners 
wanted to take effect Feb 1st that would not follow the senior park overlay zoning 
designation. 

Clarify that leases and purchase paperwork state senior park and not all age. 



We further demand that management stop telling other Petaluma Mobile Park 
managers that we are an all-age park and cease and desist telling real estates 
agents showing properties in Youngstown or representing clients that this is an all-
age park. 

 

Youngstown residents seek these remedies to be corrected as defined in the senior 
park overlay zoning designation and reiterated in the ordinance which became law 
today November 16, 2023. 

 

We would like to be informed how the city of Petaluma will help police the very 
revisions and zoning designation made law as management and park owners have 
circumvented our efforts to seek these remedies ourselves. 

We thank you in advance for your diligence in making our community of 
Youngstown residents protected by the very ordinances of our city, 

 

Respectfully, 

The Residents of Youngstown 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 












